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Senate Deserves Dairy Farmers’ Sincere Thanks on Cloture Vote 
From Jerry Kozak, President and CEO, NMPF: 

 
“The Senate deserves the sincere thanks of dairy farmers nationwide for its overwhelming 
majority vote today to end debate on the 2013 Farm Bill. The decision to invoke cloture clears 
the way for approval of a much-needed reform of the federal dairy program when the Senate 
votes on final passage of the Farm Bill expected early next week. 
 
“Dairy farmers have been waiting two years for Congress to approve the new dairy program. 
Thanks to today’s vote, they can look forward to the end of price supports and other 
Depression-era programs and the launch of a new plan that will insure them against losses 
when profit margins shrink to dangerous levels. This fight is not over, but a brighter future is in 
sight.” 
 

###
 
The National Milk Producers Federation, based in Arlington, VA, develops and carries out policies that advance the 
well-being of dairy producers and the cooperatives they own. The members of NMPF’s 30 cooperatives produce 
the majority of the U.S. milk supply, making NMPF the voice of more than 32,000 dairy producers on Capitol Hill 
and with government agencies. Visit www.nmpf.org for more information. 
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